
JUST ASKIN’...with Jacob Long
This week, Jacob Long took to the hallways to ask the question, “If you had a magic wand, what would you change about school this year?” 

ISAIAH REYNOLDS
“I’d like to be able to use 
the water fountains.”

ISAAC COOPER
“We need an extra week 
of break on holidays.”

COLTON OYER
“I’d like to have a snack 
during the day.”

AUSTEN TACKETT
“A slide and rock 
climbing wall would be 
nice on the playground!”

CHARLIE LAMBERT
“I’d like to see more 
respect at school.”

RAYMOND FRAZIER
“It’d be great to have 
some monkey bars for 
the playground.”

NEW MIDDLE-SCHOOL MUSICAL
By Maci Osborne - Field Reporter

I interviewed Ms. Johnston about the upcoming 
musical. This is her first time directing a 
middle-school musical. This year she has chosen 
Shrek Jr. It will have over sixty performers 
involved in the musical so she plans to involve 
high school students to help her along the way. 
The performance dates will be December 2nd and 

3rd.  The musical will be performed in the high school auditorium 
with pre-recorded music. It will be one hour in length. The 
costumes will be amazing! We are so excited for this performance.

MEET OFFICER QUEEN
By Kadence Wheeler - Field Reporter

I interviewed Officer Queen, our new School 
Resource Officer (SRO), and she told me about her 
job. Officer Queen decided to become a police 
officer after seeing her uncle in the line of duty. She 
loves to be able to help other people and her com-
munity. She also loves to be able to spend time with 
her kids and family outside of school. She likes the 
variety of doing more than one job. A fun fact about 
Officer Queen is that some of her favorite foods are 
pasta and fruit. Someday, she hopes to become a detective and help 
other people. We really appreciate her being at the school every day!

WISHING BARBARA PARKS A HAPPY RETIREMENT
By Kadence Wheeler - Field Reporter

Have you ever wanted to be a school cook? Barb Parks has worked as a school cook at Waverly Intermediate for eleven years! 
She says she loves to see the smiles on kids’ faces, especially on macaroni and cheese day. “When I retire, I am looking forward 
to having free time and our trip to Clearwater, Florida this winter,” she says. Barb has one son, two grandkids, and a ton of broth-
ers and sisters and she just can’t wait to spend time with them. Good luck in the future, Mrs. Parks!


